From: Harrison, Adam (Councillor)
Sent: 27 September 2017 00:34
To: Planning and Public protection
Cc: Hazelton, Laura

Subject: 2017/4624/P
Importance: High

I object to the application 2017/4624/P. One has the strong sense that if this application had been inspected by the
Planning Committee earlier this year then it would have been refused. And it would have been refused on the
grounds of the over-large, over-bearing windows which now comprise the roof extension. This is wholly unsuited to
being situated so close to the listed 1 Colville Place and the rest of that historic street. An extension in this style also
acts in longer views to disrupt the gentle and quiet setting of Whitfield Street south. This will be read as nothing
more than a sheer, glassy protuberance rising above the existing building lines and will be harmful to the area as a
whole as well as nearby buildings, as stated.

Adam Harrison
Councillor, Bloomsbury ward
Labour group, London Borough of Camden

A: Town Hall, Judd Street, London, WC1H 9JE

Surgeries: 1t Friday of the month: Fitzrovia Community Centre, 2 Foley Street, W1D 6DL

2n and 4™ Fridays of the month: Marchmont Community Centre, 62 Marchmont Street, WC1N 1AB
31 Friday of the month is a roving surgery: get in touch to find out more.

Surgeries run 6-7pm. There are no surgeries in August or on Good Friday.



